REPORT OF EXECUTIVE MUSEUM COMMITTEE May 4, 1932 The Executive Museum Committee was appointed by the Principal at a meeting of the Museum Committee on January 28, 1933 for the following purposes: To publish the Fox Survey. To carry out the minor recommendations of Dr. Fox that would not entail additional expenses to McGill University. To define the responsibilities of the Curator of Museums and his relation to other curators, and Museum work in the University in general. The Committee has held eight meetings and begs to submit the following report. G. R. Lomer, Ph.D., Chairman. T. H. Clark, Ph.D. T. W. L. MacDermot, M.A. E. L. Judah, (Curator of Museums) Secretary.